From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 10 February 2014 17:52
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/00120/REM

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 5:51 PM on 10 Feb 2014 from Mrs Jo Dalgleish.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Whitelands Farm Land South West Of Bicester Adjoining Oxford Road And Middleton Stoney Road Bicester Oxfordshire 

	Proposal:
	Reserved matters to outline application 06/00967/OUT - Traffic calming measures along Middleton Stoney Road 

	Case Officer:
	Linda Griffiths 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Jo Dalgleish

	Email:
	

	Address:
	23 Tubb Close, Bicester, Oxfordshire OX26 2BN


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Traffic is running smoothly on the Middleton Stoney Road. Putting calming measures in will result in vehicles braking and accelerating. Consider the extra cost of time wasted accelerating & braking, wear on the tyres, increased fuel consumption, noise pollution of screeching brakes and empty trucks clanking along, increased air pollution from the extra hard acceleration to make up time lost in braking. There is also the stress it causes for the Emergency services rushing to urgent life threatening situations. The Middleton Stoney Road has buses using it, traffic calming measures will add to the journey time, making them more late than they already are during peak times. I am writing on behalf of 2 neighbours who do not have internet access.


